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Mona Vale Road East upgrade 
 

 

Work notification - outside standard work hours 

February - March 2024 

 

 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the Northern Beaches on which 

we work and pay respect to Elders past and present. 

 

The NSW Government is upgrading Mona 

Vale Road between Manor Road, Ingleside 

and Foley Street, Mona Vale, from two lanes 

to four lanes to ease congestion, reduce travel 

times and improve safety. 

 

Night work hours 

To minimise traffic disruptions and reduce safety risks to 

workers and road users, we need to carry out night work 

in February. 

We will work on Mona Vale Road between Manor Road 

to Foley Street from 8pm to 6am, Friday 23 February to 

Friday 22 March 2024, weather permitting. 

We will not work more than two consecutive nights, no 

more than three nights each week and up to 10 nights 

per month. 

 

Our upcoming work 

In March, to complete the project we will undertake the 

following: 

• completing the remainder of asphalting work and 

line marking along the project alignment 

• minor works – VMS and signage installation 

• road maintenance. 

 

How will our work affect you? 

During this night work, machinery and equipment used 

may include tipper trucks, large trucks, backhoes, 

elevated work platforms, light vehicles, lighting towers, 

saw cutting machines, franna (mobile cranes on trucks), 

line markers, excavators, and paving machines. 

This work may be noisy at times. 

Managing our impacts 

We minimise disruptions caused by our work by directing 

lighting away from residential properties and turning 

off machinery when not in use. 

The project team will contact eligible residents directly for 

respite in advance of this work. 

 

 

 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure the 

work zone is safe for workers and road users. 

This work will be weather dependent and if it does not 

occur on these night’s we will look to carry out the work 

the following week with the new dates via VMS signage. 

Please keep to the speed limits and follow signs and 

traffic controllers’ directions. 

 

 
 

Ingleside work area 

Work will continue at our site located off Tumburra 

Street, Ingleside until the end of the project. 

 

 
 

Drone 

We will be using a drone each month to take progress 

photos and assist with survey work within the project 

area. 

 

Transport for NSW 
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Contact us 

 
Project Infoline 1800 413 640 

 
monavaleroad@georgiou.com.au 

 
nswroads.work/mvreast 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 

Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

 


